
Your support helps send children in  
need to Rec-PAC! 
Dear Park Friend:

Rec-PAC is BACK! The children are thrilled, the parents are happy, and the Fairfax County Park 
Authority and Fairfax County Park Foundation are very pleased that we will once again offer 
camp scholarships to our young neighbors in need. 

As our future begins to resemble our past, we are eagerly preparing for a fun summer for  
Fairfax County children.  Rec-PAC is a six-week structured recreation program for elementary 
school-aged children. Rec-PAC elementary school sites are being selected, counselors are being 
hired and the enriching Rec-PAC “Theme Weeks” are being developed. Campers will enjoy  
indoor and outdoor games, team sports, nature, crafts, talent shows and screen-free play sessions 
that incorporate character-building activities. 

It’s hard to believe that in Fairfax County, there are 68,141 people living in poverty and 22,195  
of them are children under 18!  In 2021, even with a scaled down Rec-PAC season, donations 
from generous donors like you helped provide scholarships to 686 children for 3,603 full 
scholarship weeks!

The Park Foundation Rec-PAC camp scholarships are so important to provide a safe and 
active summer for children in need. Many lower-income and working families have limited 
transportation and Rec-PAC sites are convenient since children can walk to camp at their 
neighborhood schools. Select sites offer meals for children who qualify for reduced or free lunch  
to ensure their nutritional needs are met. 

We need your help today if we are going to continue to provide these important camp scholarships 
in 2022. Please consider donating $1,000, $500, $300, $100, $50 or whatever you can afford to 
help send a needy child to camp. Every gift makes a difference and is greatly appreciated.

Your donation will have a positive impact on a child this summer. One look at the smiles on their 
faces shows that your gift provides an enriching summer of Recreation (REC) for these Pretty 
Awesome Children (PAC)!  On their behalf, we thank you for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Michael Gailliot, Chair                                    Roberta A. Longworth, CFRE
Board of Directors Executive Director

P.S. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law and 100% of your gift 
will support this important outreach program throughout our community. 
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FCPF is a 501(c)(3) charitable 
organization. Tax ID# 54-2019179 
Contributions are tax-deductible to 
the fullest extent of the law. 

q $1,000  q $500  q $300  q $100  q $50  Other $_____________________
Donate Now Online www.FairfaxParkFoundation.org 
q Mail a check (payable to Fairfax County Park Foundation)

q Credit card by mail                   Exp._____/_____CVV:_______ 
Credit card* #___________/____________/____________/______________
q Make this a recurring gift charged to my credit card each month
Signature______________________________________________________

q Matching gift paperwork is enclosed.
q Send me information on how I can include Fairfax 

County’s parks in my will or estate plan.
q FCPF is in my will or estate plan.
q In honor of:________________________________
q In memory of:______________________________
q Send gift notification to:______________________

(as you wish to be recognized)

#9400 #38066 #200308

Spring 2022

q Yes, I want to help send a kid to camp!   Donate online at www.FairfaxParkFoundation.org or mail your  
      gift with this form to 12055 Government Center Parkway, Suite 404, Fairfax, VA 22035-5508

Guidestar

(*needed for card processing)
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